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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
 

RE:  Drainage System Improvements  
  Pratt’s Mill Road – Peakham Road to Dutton Road    
 

Dear Resident / Property Owner: 

 

The Public Works Department has initiated a drainage system improvement project in your 

residential area to provide repairs and replacement of aging drain pipes, catch basin structures, 

and manholes. These improvements will proactively improve the reliability of the drainage system 

which serves to convey rainfall from our roadways. 

 

The improvement work is scheduled for construction to begin late-July, with drainage system 

work anticipated to be completed in September. The roadway is scheduled to receive a full-width 

top course mill and overlay in 2023. The contractor, Joseph P. Cardillo & Son, will provide notice / 

traffic management signs prior to the commencement of work in this area. 

 

This Notice is also to inform you that sections of Pratt’s Mill Road will be closed for a period of 

time after the commencement of construction activities. Detour routes will be set up for the 

duration of the phased road closure and detour signage will be provided by the Contractor. 

 

If you have any questions about the project, please call the Public Works Office at 978-440-5421. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience to you during these much needed improvements. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

 

 


